
   
September 24, 2012   

To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee  
Candy Davidovits, Committee Administrator   

Re:  Public Works and infrastructure Committee Agenda – Meeting 18  

 

I attach a communication from John V. De Marco regarding inconsistencies between 
the Highway Traffic Act and City by-laws as they pertain to the definition of a bicycle.  
Please include this communication on the agenda of the Public Works and 
Infrastructure Committee on October 11, 2012.  

Sincerely, 

 

Denzil Minnan-Wong 
Chair, Public Works and infrastructure Committee  

Councillor, Don Valley East 
Ward 34   


